
From:   James Cutler   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   April 21, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0151-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

A designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if interference occurs would be James W.
Cutler.  He can be reached at, PHONE: (734) 615-7238, FAX: (734) 763-0578 or EMAIL:
jwcutler@umich.edu.

You also mentioned that the longitude and latitude needed to be provided on the application.  Since this
is a satellite I provided the information about the type of orbit that we will be in.  I'm not sure what
longitude and latitude should be entered.  If it is the ground station I can put in that information
(42.2940002,-83.7108125) into the application.  Please let me know what I should enter into this field.


